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California Service Center 
Stakeholder Event 

New date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 
 

  
The California Service Center (CSC) cordially invites you to participate in its 2017 Stakeholder 
Open House on Wednesday, August 30, 2017 starting at 8 a.m. (PDT) for an all-day event. 
 
During this engagement, CSC representatives will offer sessions addressing family-based, 
employment-based and student-based immigration case types. USCIS officials will also address 
customer service issues and concerns, and provide optional tours of the facility. 
 
 
To Register:  
Please complete the attached registration form and email it to CSC-CEO@uscis.dhs.gov and 
reference “CSC Open House Registration”. Registration ends 5 p.m. (PDT) on Monday, July 31, 
2017.  
 
The final agenda and directions to CSC will be provided prior to the event. Hotel accommodations 
and travel are the responsibility of the attendees. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you have not received a 
confirmation email within two business days after you register, please email us at                            
CSC-CEO@uscis.dhs.gov. 
 
 
 
    

We look forward to engaging with you! 
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